

May 9, 2006

Church at Rocky Peak Attn: Brian Morehead 22601 Santa Susana Pass Road Chatsworth, CA 91311

RE: APPRECIATION OF SERVICE

Dear Mr. Morehead:

On March 16, 2006, the Compliance Division referred a homeowner, who resides at 2230 Ralston Avenue, Simi Valley, to the Church at Rocky Peak, after the homeowner expressed a need for assistance in the installation of a side yard gate on her property to resolve a violation of the Simi Valley Municipal Code.

On April 14, 2006, a member of your church, Nathan York, built a wooden gate at no cost to the homeowner. A subsequent field inspection revealed that your efforts have fully resolved the issues on the property.

We greatly appreciate the assistance your organization provided to this homeowner. Your kind efforts exemplify the supportive spirit of our community and are a valued asset in maintaining the quality of our neighborhoods.

Thank you for all your hard work and congratulations on a job "Well Done!"

Sincerely,

Jan Orsini

Deputy Director/ Compliance

File No. C0600356

Jan Orsini

cc: Director of Community Services





Contact: Nathan York

Nathan York Construction

805-520-1605

Area Contractor Recognized Nationally For Quality

SIMI VALLEY, CA — August 4, 1997 — Based on workmanship and reputation in the marketplace, Nathan York of Nathan York Construction of Simi Valley has been accepted into the Certified Pella ContractorSM program for superior contractors nationwide.

York joins a select group of contractors who best demonstrate quality home remodeling and building skills in their area. The program provides members with on-going local and corporate marketing support from Pella. Additionally, Certified Pella Contractors are offered special training in the installation of Pella windows and doors to ensure the best fit and performance.

"We want to congratulate Nathan York on joining the Pella team," said Randy Iles, senior vice president of marketing and sales at Pella Corporation, the nation's second largest manufacturer of wood windows and doors. "The importance of buying smart by selecting reputable contractors cannot be overstated. As many homeowners find out the hard way, choosing reputable products isn't enough to ensure the quality of a home renovation project. Even quality brand products won't perform as designed if not properly installed."

The Certified Pella Contractor program was developed and introduced in 1990 and was among the first in the window and door industry to offer extensive product and marketing support to contractors. Today, the award-winning program has 3,000 members nationwide.

#

Wayne & Lo Ree Ewing

956 West Stafford Road Thousand Oaks, CA 91361-5082

April 12, 2000

Mr. Nathan York 3071 Waukegan Avenue Simi Valley, CA 93065

Dear Nathan:

We wish to thank you for stepping into a somewhat difficult situation wherein you were asked to complete a project started by another contractor. We found you to be extremely fair, honest, neat, competent and above all, when you said something would be done, it was done within the time promised.

If we were ever to undertake another addition, a change or repair, we would certainly ask you to do the work for us. We will also highly recommend you to our friends who are building or making changes in their homes.

Thank you again for your consideration and helpfulness in finishing our addition.

Sincerely,

Wayne and Lo Ree Ewing

Phone: 805-379-9241 loreee@earthlink.net

November 1, 2000

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN:

We recently hired Nathan York Construction to perform work at our home in Wood Ranch. The job was competitively priced, was completed on time and done very professionally. We are very satisfied and would not hesitate to contract with Mr. York to do similar work in the future.

We recommend Mr. York highly, and would be more than happy to answer any questions you may have about our experience.

Sincerely,

Paulette and Jeff McCormick 402 Willow Glen Circle Simi Valley, CA 805-583-8754

1-26-02 Hi hathan l'ant thank you everyth for your prompt completion & attention to details on our construction. les appreciate the fact that your workers were very reat in their work I clean up efforts. Thoules again + me 'll see you soon on our paties could cook. Yes indeed, God in good!! The Carters

Ms. Donna E. Kennebeck 14 Cayuse In Rncho Pls Vrd CA 90275-5172 4/26/00 Nachan There's cheen for the rest of the backrown Wiel pend check for deck as soon as you cost me a beil. Thanks so meech! Green a been a real pleasure to work wie

Member
The Humane Society of the United States